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Kevin Bond

From: KSHEA <kevineyw@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 1:40 AM
To: Kevin Bond
Subject: 1103-1105 Whitehead St. - Change of nonconforming use -REQUEST

Dear Mr.Bond , 
 
I have no objection to the change of use for this property.Opening up this property to the general public would enhance 
the vibrancy of the neighborhood. 
 
Kevin  Shea 
413 Julia St. 


